

To: jeffrey E.[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Fri 6/13/2014 6:06:09 PM
Subject: Re:

Need to decide. They need me ASAP and I want ASAP

Can't be before mid August. Jim needs me to stay at least figuratively till Oct 7 when we have a big event. He will want me to stay on in some capacity as his advisor. Can I? It helps w connections a lot.

Not sure what bg will say. That one is tricky. I need him more than anyone to be happy for me.

Super super excited

20k salary

Group COO

#2 in every way to CEO

BUT ALSO huge time on consolidating verticals and making the online part more robust. I get a big percentage on that one so would be great to make it incredible. IPO in a year. Valued today in Nigeria at 500m and it is a MESS. Could tidy up and w elections in a year could leverage and double or triple. In every country w an election could really rally...profitably.

If I buy a house in Dubai? We will hVe an office in Palo Alto. Developers there and possibilities for a joint venture w some VC firm there. Who knows. Dubai sounds really fun to me and it is so close and easy to Africa.

22 country teams to manage in Africa. Dubai based group staff. Development teams in India Hungary and Palo Alto.

On Jun 13, 2014, at 1:43 PM, "jeffrey E." <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

when do you start?

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by

return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and
destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved